Wednesday, December 2nd Newsletter

Ms. Krigtine Lachance - ESES - Kindergarten room #4

kristine.lachance@yesnet.yk.ca 667-5992 (office) 334-6498 (cell/text)

CLASSROOM WEBSITE - check out our class website. It’s updated regularly, so keep
checking in. Access it via Elijah Smith Elem. website under “class webpages” section
OR search for lachancekindergarten2020.weebly.com. If your child is at home for
any extended period of time, this can be a helpful additional resource to use.

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES - Thurs., Dec. 3rd (pm) OR Fri., Dec. 4th (am)
Thank you for booking your conference time via phone or Zoom session.

For Zoom, you will need to download a free version of Zoom. If you have any questions
please contact myself or the school office.

To join a Zoom meeting, you will need to log in with the email | sent out.

Note: If you have any problems connecting when it’s your Zoom meeting time, just call
me on my cell phone.

NO CLASSES - Friday, December 4th (due to parent conferences)
VIRTUAL “SHOW & TELL” - we will wait until January to submit the next one.

VOCAB FLASHCARDS - “Colours” word flashcards have been sent home in your
home reading bags today. Continue practicing flashcards that went home last month.
Thank you for participating in the Home Reading Program.

Our students/families have been very actively involved — Keep up the great work!

Pajama Day - Friday, Dec. 18th (last day of school before Holiday Break)
STUDENT SCHOOL PHOTOS - If you ordered student photos, the office is looking
into the details to check when photos will be available. The office will contact you.

If you have any questions, contact our school office.

See class calendar for upcoming activities occurring in December
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